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7th December 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are very much looking forward to the school Christmas fair on Wednesday 15th December. As 
this is our first event in well over a year, we wanted to give every child the opportunity to take part. 
 
With this in mind, we have decided to bring the timing of the fair forward. It will now take place at 
2.30 - 4.00 and children who leave on the school buses will able to bring some money to take part 
during school hours. Whilst we regret that some of you may not be able to attend at this earlier 
time, we do hope to be able to see lots of you there. 
 
Here are a few of the things that we’ve got in store for you: 

 Hot chocolate and cake stall 

 Games stalls with prizes and treats 

 Small toys and gadgets to buy 

 Wonderful artwork for sale created by each and every one of the children to adorn your 
walls at home. These are priced at £2. (We will put your child/ren’s artwork aside for you if 
you are unable to attend on the day). 

 Hand crafted bags for sale 

 A boozy games stall for the grown-ups 
And of course…. 

 The winter raffle prize draw at 3.30pm 
 
Raffle tickets will be sent home this week so please do keep an eye out for them so you don’t miss 
out! 
 
A huge thank you for all your wonderful support and contributions so far - we really couldn’t do it 
without you. We look forward to some final donations this Friday: 
 
Owls:  Snack item such as biscuits crisps or sweets. 
Skylarks:  Pamper item such as bubble bath, bath bombs etc. 
Kestrels:  A bottle such as alcohol, juice or fizzy drink. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
The Friends of Gooderstone 
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